Clark College offers new transfer degree

It’s a rapidly growing profes-
sion that blends health services
and information technology.
Health informatics is the new-
est transfer degree program at
Clark College.

The plan is for the new pro-
gram to be launched during
winter quarter of 2012,

Health care is a fast growing
and increasingly information-
intensive industry. More and
more professionals are needed
to keep pace as the technology
continues to change and ad-
vance.

Health informatics informa-
tion technology (HIIT) is the
study of resources and methods
for the management of health
information. The field encom-
passes and utilizes advanced
computer technology to coor-
dinate the computer informa-
tion systems used by hospitals,
medical clinics and health care
professionals.

Students who complete Clark

College’s Associate in Arts, Op-
tion B (AAB) degree can con-
tinue on to a bachelor’s degree
program in health informatics
information technology at Or-
egon Instimte of Technology
(OIT).

In fact, Clark’s new health
informatics information tech-
nology program is specifically
designed for transfer to OIT’s
program, which is tanght at
OIT’s Portland-area campus
near Wilsonville. Information
about the new Clark College
program is available at www.
clark.edu/cc/hiit.

The OIT program is intended
to provide graduates with a well
prepared business and scientific
knowledge base and the com-
puter science or information
technology skills to integrate
computer technology in the
health care field. Information
about OIT is available at www.
oit.edu.

Interim Vice President of In-

struction Tim Cook said, “It’s
exciting that we’re able to pro-
vide this innovative new career
pathway for our students. Dur-
ing challenging budgetary times,
it’s particularly notable that we
are offering this program utiliz-
ing existing resources.”

According to John Maduta,
advising manager for Clark’s
Professional and Technical
Programs, students who are
interested in pursuing a career
in health, informatics should
make an appointment with a
Clark College academic advisor
to go over materials about the
new degree. The advising de-
partment can help you map out
courses, schedules, costs and
other details related to a transfer
degree.

Maduta noted that some of
the required courses to fulfill
the HIIT transfer degree re-
quirements are taught only once
each year. Some courses may be
available online but may vary
by quarter. To schedule an ap-
pointment with a professional- -
technical advisor, call (360)
992-2345 or send an email mes-
sage to prof.itech.adv@clark.
edu.

Space in the new Health In-
formatics Information Technol-
ogy program is limited. Students
are encouraged to apply soon
because classes are expected to
fill quickly.



